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May 23, 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
Palm Beach Gardens Boy Scouts of America Troop 132 will be hosting its 13th Annual 
Car Show at The Gardens Towne Square grounds on October 29, 2023.  To make this 
a success, we are looking for your support and as a well-known organization in the 
area, your involvement will make a difference. 
 
Would you consider donating the following items: 
 
  ___Gift Certificates for Silent Auction __________ 
 
  ___Item from your Store / Shop_______________ 
 
  ________________________________________   
 
In return for your support, Boy Scout Troop 132 will recognize your business in several 
ways.  We will honor you by including your name or advertisement in our event program 
and announcing this information when the donation is either presented or used.  The 
most important benefit you will receive, however, is the knowledge that you have made 
the Palm Beach Gardens Boy Scout Troop 132 car show a success. 
 
If you are willing to support our car show, please contact us indicating your interest.  If 
you have any questions or would like to speak with me regarding this event, please 
contact me at 561-856-2626.  Thank you for your support and consideration. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 Steve P. Hockman          
      
Boy Scout Troop 132 Car Show Committee 
Email: carshow@troop132pbg.org 
Website: www.troop132pbg.org
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